
 

LVRR Board Meeting 

March 16, 2011 

 

 

 

Secretary's report was given and approved. 

Treasurer's report was presented and accepted.  Half Marathon money is a big factor in current 

report.  It also reflects expenses for newsletter, dues, and Kids Runs.   

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

1.  Super Bowl Run was a success.       

2.  Emmaus Course Notification will be at noon on April 3

rd

.   

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

1.  RRCA has updated their guidelines for "Safe Events."  It asks that events follow the 

guidelines when asking for insurance coverage.  This includes that volunteers sign a 

waiver and that there be a waiver for emergency medical treatment.  . 

2. Scholarship forms will be sent out April 1

st

.      

3. All club equipment must be signed out for use.  This includes finish line, timing, flags, 

audio.     

4. The Half Marathon Expo has been expanded.  Pasta tickets will be available to board 

members next month.     

5. Kids Runs meetings are being held.  Applications have again been sent to Allentown 

schools.   

6. Summer Series runs will be free this year and will not have official awards.  Runs will be 

5/11/11, 6/1/11, 7/6/11, 8/3/11.  Runners will receive bibs with age designation.   

7. A motion was made and passed to grant $990 to Allentown Middle School athletic 

department for singlets for their middle school cross country teams. 

8. A motion was made and passed to grant medals and singlets for the Trojan Cross 

Country Camp.  These kids participated in our summer Kids Runs program. 

9. A motion was made and passed to fund 26 mile markers at half mile increments on the 

Delaware and Lehigh National Heritage Corridor canal path.  Approval of local 

municipalities will be necessary.    

10. Left over Half Marathon vests will be donated to local shelters. 

11. Women's 5K sponsorship requests will be sent out.  It has been suggested that LVRR 

sponsor the race bags, which would have the LVRR logo on them. 

 

Next meeting:  April 20, 2011 

 


